
PARISH OFFICE AND CONTACTS 

 

Website:  
www.kedroncatholicparish.org.au 

Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

Parish Address: 134 Somerset Road, 
            Kedron  Qld  4031 

Phone:  (07) 3357 6640 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Thursday  8.30am - 3.00pm 

Friday   8.30am - 12.00pm 
 

PARISH TEAM 
 

Fr Mario Debattista ofm                               
Parish Priest 
Email: 
DebattistaM@bne.catholic.net.au 

Ph:  0429 600 711 

 
 

Mrs Sandra Di Francesco                                     
Parish Manager 
Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Mrs Maria Hopes                                                
Sacramental Coordinator 
sacramental.kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

PARISH SCHOOL 
 

St Anthony’s School 
Mr Martin Wilkie  Principal 

Ph: 3357 6185 

Email:  pkedron@bne.catholic.edu.au 

www.stanthonyskedron.qld.edu.au 

 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Mr Johnny De Angelis (Chair) 
Email:  j.deangelis@bigpond.com 

Ph:  0438 119 709 

 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Saturday (Vigil)  5.00pm 

Sunday        7.30am  &  9.30am 

 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Monday       8.00am 

Tuesday       8.00am 

Wednesday 9.00am 

Thursday       8.00am 

Friday        8.00am 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
Monday & Thursday  8.30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday   4.00 - 4.30 pm  OR 

please call Fr Mario to arrange a 
time to meet individually. 
 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVE 

Mrs Sandra Di Francesco 

Ph:  0448 356 599 

 The Parish Community of 
           St Thérèse and St Anthony  

                                            

 The Little Flower Church  - In the care of the Franciscan Friars 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 28 June 2020 (YEAR A) 

WEEKEND MASSES   -   Saturday 5.00pm, Sunday 7.30 & 9.30am 
 

To allow entry to the church to be as quick and easy as possible, please try to use the         
TryBooking Link prior to attending Mass.  If you cannot come after booking, please remem-
ber to cancel your booking or call the Parish Office.  And if you cannot book ahead, you can 
still come to the church where you will need to record your name and contact details on the 
sheets provided.  Please understand however that once we reach our 100 person limit, we 
will not be able to let you enter the church. 
 

The TryBooking link is at the top of our Parish Website Homepage.   Alternately, you can 
copy this link into your browser:  https://www.trybooking.com/BJVUR 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES   -   As per our normal schedule. 
 

There is no pre-booking needed as the number of attendees is less than 100.  On arriving at 
the church, please record your name and contact details. 
 

FOR ALL MASSES:  Please remember that for the safety of others, do not come if you are 
feeling unwell, or show any flu-like symptoms.  Please use the hand sanitizers provided, 
observe social distancing requirements, and follow the markers showing where you can sit, 
as individuals or as a family group. 

Reflection... 

Today we are faced with the cost of discipleship, but we are also      
comforted by the promise of the providence of God.  Baptism is for us 
both death and life.  Through it we enter into Christ’s death and we die 
to lives of selfishness and sin.  Through it we rise with Christ to a new 
life freed from everything that previously held us down.  As glorious as 
this new life might be, it requires death to our old ways of living, and this 
is always difficult.  

The cost of discipleship cuts right to the core of our beings, it lays bare 
the very structures of kinship.  Baptism recreates us as children of God; 
through it we are given a new life and born into a new family. The 
bonds of discipleship are now even stronger than the bonds of blood.  
Discipleship requires our very lives.  As disciples we can no longer put 
ourselves first.  We must be willing to spend ourselves and to be spent, 
to serve others in the day to day unfolding of life.  We may find such 
commitment very demanding, but that is part of the cost of discipleship.  
God promises that if we lose our lives in this way, we will really gain 
them.  If we are unselfish in the way we share ourselves with others, we 
will be enriched through our generosity.  If we spend ourselves and are 
spent in our service of others we will be filled with blessings            
unimaginable.  

© Dianne Bergant CSA  



Baptism Preparation 

If you have a child or newborn infant and wish them to be bap-
tised, we have an information and preparation session in the 
church at 11am on the first Saturday of each month.  At this short 
meeting, we outline some of the symbols used at the ceremony, 
answer any questions and finalise dates.  Further details can be 
obtained from the parish office (33576640) or Email: ked-
ron@bne.catholic.net.au 

Our next session will be Saturday 4 July 2020 at 11.00am. 

WHS Incident Report. Par ishioners and visitors are reminded of the requirement to immedi-
ately report any health or safety incident, injury or damage that occurs within our Parish. Reporting 
assists our Parish to provide the necessary assistance, take remedial action and provide mandatory 

notifications to the Archdiocese and the Division of Work Health and Safety QLD.  

PARISH EVENTS THIS WEEK 

 

Monday 29 June 

Mass  8.00am 

Adoration   8.30am 

Taekwondo 4.30pm 

  
  Tuesday 30 June 

 Mass  8.00am 

Live-streamed Mass  1.15pm 

(UQ Catholic Chaplaincy Facebook Page) 
 Memorial Mass – Maria Rosa 7.00pm 

 

Wednesday 1 July 

Mass  9.00am  
Mass at Delamore 4.45pm 

Youth Group Planning 5.00pm 

  
Thursday 2 July  

Mass  8.00am 

Adoration   8.30am 

Deanery Meeting 10.00am 

Live-streamed Mass   1.15pm 

(UQ Catholic Chaplaincy Facebook Page) 
   

 Friday 3rd July 

Mass  Anointing 8.00am 

Meditation   9.00am (ZOOM) 
  Live-streamed Mass   1.15pm 

(UQ Catholic Chaplaincy Facebook Page) 
 

Saturday 4th July 

Baptism  Information 11.00am 

Reconciliation 4.00pm 

Mass  5.00pm 

 

Sunday 5th July  
Mass  7.30am, 9.30am 

Baptisms 11.00am & 11.45am 

Ashes Inurement   12.30pm 

Please pray for our recently deceased: 
Aldo Pozzedon                                  
and those whose          

Anniversaries occur about now:   
William Beckwith, Kath Hennessy 

WE PRAY FOR THE SOULS OF ALL THE   

 FAITHFUL DEPARTED;  MAY THEY REST 

IN PEACE.  

KEDRON’S BEST 
KEPT SECRET  
STILL OPEN FOR 

UNIT INSPEC-

TIONS  

OPEN HOUSE EVERY THURSDAY FROM 

10.00AM TO 12.00PM  

 

2 BEDROOM UNITS & SERVICED APART-
MENTS AVAILABLE  
 
CALL 07 3357 7028 FOR AN INSPECTION  

Sacramental Programme                                                                                                 
A Parish Based Programme for Families 

In keeping with the guidelines for the Sacraments of Initiation 
for Children Policy of the Archdiocese of Brisbane, the  Sacra-
mental Programme our Parish offers is family-centred and Par-
ish-based. Essentially, this programme is a partnership in 
which families and the Parish community work together in the 
preparation and celebration of the Sacraments for our children.  
In this context, children can better learn what it means to be a 
Catholic.  Our Kedron Parish Community   co-ordinates such a 
programme for First Holy Communion. 

Any baptised Catholic child in Grade 4 or above who has 
made their Confirmation is eligible to enrol and prepare 
for the Sacrament of Holy Communion. 

Maria Hopes is the Sacramental Coordinator and can be 
contacted for all enquiries via email at:  
sacramental.kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

Dates for First Holy Communion 2020 

A.  Information Session 

Sunday 19th of July at 11am or Tuesday 21st of July at 7pm 
at the Church of St Therese and St Anthony, 80 Turner Street, 
Kedron.  Please attend one of these sessions, at which there 
will be an overview of the Sacrament of Holy Communion and 

details regarding the program. 

B.  Enrolment Mass 

All children with one parent are required to attend one of 
the following masses (preferably Sunday 4.30 or 6.00pm): 

July 25 (Saturday) 5.00pm 

July 26 (Sunday) 7.30am, 9.30am, 4.30pm, 6.00pm 

 

C.  Workshop 

(One parent must attend, and please no siblings) 

August 22 (Saturday) 1.00 pm - 3.00pm 

 

D.  First Holy Communion Mass 

August 29th (Saturday)  5:00pm 

August 30th (Sunday) 7:30am,  9:30am,  5.00pm 

or 
September 5th (Saturday)  5:00pm  

September 6th (Sunday) 7:30am, 9.30am, 5.00pm 

(Your time preference is to be completed on the Enrolment 
Form, and because of expected COVID-19 restrictions, there 

is a cap of 15 children per mass, so first in best dressed) 



PHONE CIRCLE OF SUPPORT 

Our Phone Circle of Support is up and running.  If you know 
anyone who would like to receive a call, or if you would like a 
call yourself, please let us know through the Parish  Office.  
Before anyone is called, we will first obtain their permission 

to give their number to a caller. 

THANK YOU to all who have already volunteered to be 

callers! 

Li�le Flower Care and Concern 

Please let us know if you can cook a meal, provide transport, 

do some grocery shopping, or mow the lawn of someone in 

our community needing assistance due to age or illness.  Or 

do you need help or know someone who needs prac�cal assis-

tance and has difficulty to obtain it?  Please contact us:   

li"leflowercareandconcern@gmail.com 

Jo Galvin: 0423 053 043  Liz Feltrin: 0408 555 693, Sandra at 

the Parish Office: 3357 6640 

MASS  COLLECTIONS  PLEASE . . . 

If you are in a position to do so, please continue to make a week-
ly offering to both Collections.  This is how: 
 
For the FIRST Collection which supports the Friars and their work, 

please try the new Parish Giving Portal located on our Website 
or in the email sent you containing this newsletter.  Or you can 
bring offerings directly to the Parish Office, use Direct Deposit 
(see below), or use the Collection Boxes at the doors of the 
church. 

 
For the SECOND Collection which all goes towards Parish expens-

es, please continue using your Envelopes, Direct Debit, Direct 
Deposit (see below), or the Collection Boxes at the doors of the 
church. 

 
For Direct Deposit please use your first initial and surname and En-
velope No. (if you have one) in the Reference field.  It will be pre-
sumed that you wish your deposit to be split equally between the 1st 
and 2nd Collections.  If not, please email the office your preferred 
allocation. 

 Account Name:  Kedron Parish 
BSB:  064 786  
 Account Number:  006 641 100 
 Bank:  CBA Reference:                                                                      

    1st Initial & Surname & Envelope Number 
   e.g J Blogs 579  

 
If you use Direct Debit, we would appreciate you continuing this prac-
tice and perhaps review your contribution if appropriate.  This 
amount all goes to the parish. 

If you have any enquiries or wish to join Direct Debit Planned Giving, 
please contact the Parish Office for the required forms.  Thank you! 

PARISH GIVING PORTAL 

The Archdiocese has                 
established a Parish Giving Portal.  Dear Parishion-
ers, can you please use this portal for our First Col-

lection. Thank you for your help.         Fr Mario 

LITTLE FLOWER CHRISTIAN 

MEDITATION GROUP 

Our parish Meditation Group which usually meets  eve-
ry Friday at Delamore is going online. 
 

Current members of the group, as well as any new-
comers, are welcome to join each session.  To do so, 
please download the free ZOOM app onto your phone, 
tablet or computer and join the meeting.  Details are: 

Meeting Time:  Every Friday morning at 9.00 am 

ZOOM Meeting ID:  987 5236 9988 

OUR NEW PARISH WEBSITE 

At same address:  www.kedroncatholicparish.org.au 
Over the past months, we have been working on a new 
Parish Website that gives us more flexibility and is     
compatible with new features.  Please have a look at 
it.  You can use it to easily access our Parish Newslet-
ter, Parish Facebook Page, and record your attendance 
for a Weekend Mass via the TryBooking link at the top 
of the Homepage. 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

The Parish Newsletter is emailed each week to all      
parishioners on our Parish address list.  If you know 
someone who is not receiving it but would like to, please 
invite them to contact our parish office.  Or please take 
home your copy from the church. 

PLEASE HELP ON WEEKEND           
MASSES 

Due to the extra work we have to meet the require-
ments of the COVID Safe Plan, we need some help-
ers please.  We really need: 
 

1.  Two or more people to assist with recording     
parishioners as they enter the church.  All you need 
to do is make sure that all arrivals record their details 
as per the provided sheets.  Please come about 15 
mins early and see Rob our sacristan who will let 
you know what to do.  If you can let us know before-
hand that you can assist, that would be helpful. 
 

2.  Parishioners to assist with quickly wiping down 
the seats after each Mass.  Protective gloves and 
cleaning materials will be provided.  Please see Rob 
straight after the end of Mass. 

THANK YOU! 

MASS READERS AND 
COMMUNION MINISTERS 

With the resumption of Masses of up to 100 people, would 
all Mass Readers and Communion Ministers on our current 
roster please make a note of your scheduled day and make 
an effort to attend.  Thank you everyone, and if there is 
anyone who would like to join the roster, welcome! 



Cuts on Clifford 
Barbara Goddard 

 
132 Clifford Street, 

Stafford Heights  
Phone 3359 5199 

For your dental NEEDS : 
Dr Norris FENG 

 
BRITE FAMILY                

DENTAL 
 

1/236 Stafford Road 
STAFFORD Qld 4053 

3359 1029 
www.britefamilydental.com.au 

Leave Your Legacy                                                                                       

Are you wondering how you 

can make a las�ng gi5 to 

Kedron Parish? Naming the parish in your Will, a5er taking 

care of your loved ones, can make a meaningful and pro-

found gi5 to our parish. Gi5s can be made to the parish or 

designated to our perpetual endowment fund. By learning 

more about these and many other giving op�ons, you can 

create a legacy of giving to your parish community. To 

learn more please contact the Catholic Founda�on at 3324 

3200 or call the parish office.  

Something for the Kids……. 


